
Task Force on Land Supply submits
preliminary observations to Chief
Executive

     The Task Force on Land Supply (Task Force) submitted its preliminary
observations drawn from the Public Engagement Exercise of the Task Force
today (September 24).
      
     The relevant letter from the Chairman of the Task Force, Mr Stanley
Wong, to the Chief Executive is at Appendix.
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